
Kincasslagh Parish Newsletter, 20th August, 2023 
 Tel: 074 954 2006 – 086 2300 620 - Email: kincasslagh@raphoediocese.ie  -  Kincasslagh Parish  -  Web: www.kincasslagh.ie -  SVP 087 050 7895   

 

St. Mary’s Church, Kincasslagh 
 

Day 
 

Masses this week 
Sat 19 6.30 John Mulholland, 

Kincasslagh 
Sun 20 10 Betty McCabe, the Bronx 
Wed 23 7pm  
Fri 25 12.30  Wedding 
Sat 26 6.30 Hughie & Nora McGarvey 
Sun 27 10 Hughie Ward, The Glen & 

London & Maria McHugh 
 

St. Columba’s Church, Burtonport 
Day  Masses this week 
Sun 20 11.30 Owen & Mai O’Donnell 
Mon 21 10 Petey & Grainne 

Gallagher, Roshine 
Tues 22 10  
Thur 24 10 Intention 

Fri 25 10  

Sun 27 11.30 The Sweeney Family, 
Crickamore 

 

Anniversaries 

Nora McGonagle Cloughglass 

Edward and Hugh Gallagher, Burtonport 
 

Burtonport festival will host a quiz in Jimmy 
Johnny's on Friday 25th August at 10pm. 

Everyone welcome  
 

William Prodanets 
Collecting a few 
Euros for Williams 
Seminary this 
weekend. We pray 

for him as he 
continues his 
training towards 
priesthood in 
Ukraine. 

 

Turas  
Thank you to all who took part in the Turas in 
Cruit Island Cemetery on Tuesday 15th August. It 
was a truly spiritual experience and a way to 
tap into the faith of our ancestors while our 
generations decide how to move forward with 
our parish in these days. Many thanks and 
congratulations on the Parish Councils first 

event in our parish. Setting the bar high folks! 
 

LOUGH DERG PILGRIM PATH CAMINO FOR THE 

YEAR OF VOCATIONS: 

On Saturday 26th August you are invited to walk 
the Pilgrim Path at Lough Derg (8km) as a 

prayer for the blessing of vocations to Diocesan 
priesthood. Pilgrims will be accompanied by Fr 
La Flynn & Team.  Weather permitting, Mass will 
be celebrated at a point along the Pilgrim 
Path.  Refreshments on the Island after the 
walk.  Donations welcome on the 
day. Advance booking is essential. 
Online   www.loughderg.org  email. info@lough

derg.org Tel 071 9861518  
 

Welcome 

 

Cian Patrick Doherty joined our Christian 
Community in July but I forgot to present him to 
the Christian Community so they could see how 
lucky they are in the quality of those joining us! 
Congrats Adele and Charlie and thank God for 

good grannies who keep me right when 
needed! 
 

SATURDAY, 26 AUGUST 2023 - 2:00pm-5:30pm 

In the Divine Mercy School of Prayer: How to 

pray as a family? Divine Mercy Centre Letterkenny 
In this cycle we focus on the theme of prayer. 
Prayer is an encounter with God, who is Mercy. 
We want to learn how to grow in our 
relationship with Him by learning more about 
prayer and different ways and schools of 
praying. 

Sometimes in our family life there are a lot of 
things we do together, but we don't really pray 
together. For many it may seem embarrassing 
or maybe just difficult to start. This retreat will 
give some helpful hints as to how to practice 
family prayer in everyday life. 
The retreat starts at 2 p.m. and continues until 
5:30 p.m. It will consist of talks, time of prayer 

and reflection and sharing our experience of 
faith (also around a cuppa). 
Please note: it is necessary to book for all our 

retreats. To do so, or for more information 
please contact the Divine Mercy Centre at: 074 
916 9934 or dvmletterkenny@gmail.com. 
 

ST. COLUMBA'S COMMUNITY CENTRE  
MARKET/ BARGAIN RAIL. On Tuesday the 22nd 

August from 10am-2pm we are having a 1 day 
€1 sale. Bargains galore. A reminder we are 
also open on Sunday's from 11.30 am -1.30pm 
until the end of August. Tea & coffee served. 
 

RAILWAY WALK 
Huge numbers are using our walk on a daily 
basis and we are delighted to see this .  The 
walk is in excellent condition presently after 
having both sides of it cut recently. We always 

welcome new members as friends of the walk 
to help with the maintenance costs. If you 
would like to join contact Rosaleen 087-6861251 
or David 086-6086231 or you can leave an 
envelope with your details in the donation box 
beside Charlie Sweeney's gatehouse or you 
can pay online at Idonate.ie. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

CURSILLO  
The Cursillo national pilgrimage to Knock Shrine 
is on Saturday the 2nd of September. There is a 
bus traveling from Letterkenny and picking up 

in Ballybofey, Donegal town, Ballyshannon and 
Bundoran. To book a seat please contact Clare 
on 0871375567. De Colores 
 
 

Keadue Rovers Recent Underage Results: 
Friday 11/08 

U-14 Girls. Glenree Utd 0 Keadue Rovers 3 
(Nicole Comiskey x 3) 
 

Saturday 11/08 

U-16 Boys Division 1. Keadue Rovers 8 Glenree 
Utd 1 (Sean Boyle x 2, Dylan O'Donnell x 2, Logan 

O'Donnell, Aaron Brennan, Mark Ward & Bronislav 
Lavokchuk) 

U-14 Boys Premier B. Glenea Utd 1 Keadue 
Rovers 2 (Jake Bonner & Connla Higgins) 

U-12 Boys 1st Division Group B. Letterkenny 
Crusaders 1 Keadue Rovers 1 (Dylan Swords) 
 

Sunday 13/08 

U-14 Boys Division 1. Keadue Rovers 3 Illistrin Utd 
2 (Darragh O'Donnell, Oisin Ward & Ryan Sweeney) 

U-12 Boys Division 2. Keadue Celts 6 Milford 
Blues 0 (Max Clerkin x 3, Harry Mullholland x 2 & Niall 

Mullholland) 
U-12 Girls 1st Division. Mulroy Academy 0 
Keadue Rovers 3 (Jessica Keys x 2 & Ciara Gallagher) 

U-12 Girls Premier Division. Mulroy Academy 3 
Keadue Rovers 0. 
 

Congrats 

 
Not strictly a parish event but it was such a joy 
to be present at the wedding of my cousin 
Deirdre Ward to Noel Hegarty last weekend in 
Kilcar. Fr. Willie Peoples conducted the 
ceremony beautifully and set Deirdre and Noel 
off on their merged life path together.  
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